
Work at Spooner Lake to limit
trail access
A  meadow  restoration  and  road  rehabilitation  project  will
close  the  first  1.5-mile  segment  of  North  Canyon  Road  at
Spooner Lake State Park to recreational traffic.

The road closure will affect access to the Flume Trail via
North Canyon Road and the Marlette Lake Trail June 1-July 12,
Mondays through Thursdays from 7am-5:30pm.

Access to the Spooner Lake Loop Trail will not be affected.
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